2021/710242

From: "suls sackson" |

Sent: 10/10/2021 10:03 PM

To: "Council Northernbeaches Mailbox"
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: DA2021/1620

Dear Northern Beaches Council

We would like to let the council know that we support the DA for the Harbord Hilton's cocktail
bar.

We have lived in the Freshwater basin and Queenscliff headland for over 25 years and have
seen a great improvement in the management of the pub in recent years since the new owners
commenced. Their efforts in trying to provide a quality venue while also wanting to work with the
community's and locals' concerns and needs has been impressive.

| have read the reports and as a local I'm satisfied that if the pub adheres to the advice of the
consultants that the acoustics & traffic shouldn't be a problem.

The new security has been proactive in their efforts in reducing the noise from patrons leaving.
They have certainly made an improvement from what it used to be.

The Harbord Hotel is a fantastic venue and is enjoyed by many of our local friends and family.
We support the hotel's improvements, it was definitely in need of some upgrades.

Warm regards

Julia Jackson

(Over the last 25 years | have lived in Moore Road, Kooloora Ave & Oceanview Road and now
Queenscliff Road)



